Research Study for Lesbian, Bisexual, and Questioning Women
 
Dear Participant,
 
We are a lesbian research team conducting a study on experiences related to gender and sexual orientation that you may have had as a lesbian or bisexual woman. The online survey will contain questions about experiences you may have had as a woman and as a lesbian/bisexual person, your connection to the LGB and feminist communities, ways you typically deal with stressful events, and psychological well-being. If you are a woman who is at least 18 years old and has experienced same-sex attraction, we would greatly appreciate your participation in this study.
 
The survey is anonymous, and takes about 30 minutes to complete. As an incentive to participate, all participants will be given the chance to enter a raffle drawing for a $75 online gift certificate to Amazon.com awarded to four randomly selected participants. If you would like to participate in this research study, please click on the following hypertext link (you may need to copy and paste the link into your browser).
 http://survey.utk.edu/mrIWeb/mrIWeb.dll?I.Project=OPPRESSIONANDDIS
 
This will take you to the consent form and questionnaire. This research has been reviewed and approved by the Institutional Review Board for protection of human subjects at the University of Tennessee . 
 
Please feel free to forward this e-mail announcement to eligible friends/colleagues and other lesbian/bisexual related listservs. Thanks in advance for your help with this project!
 
Sincerely,
 
Dawn and Gina
 
Dawn Szymanski, Ph.D.
dawnszymanski@msn.com or dszymans@utk.edu
Ph: 865-974-3302
 
Gina P. Owens, Ph.D.
gowens4@utk.edu
Ph: 865-974-2204
 
Department of Psychology
University of Tennessee
Knoxville, TN 37996-0900
 
